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Comments: I suggest adopting a no changes plan to our forest roads. The roads are just fine as is and the

governments overreach is not needed. This is our forest, not yours. Many people need access to the forest for a

variety of reasons and closing the roads will only hurt people wanting to enjoy their forests. Camping needs to

stay 300 feet from the roads and no less. No one likes to camp on top of other people. Many people cut firewood

and need access to these roads so they don't freeze in the winter. Hunters need to be able to retrieve all big

game and not just elk. Also please extend the comment period. Your 5 days after the Heber meeting is not

adequate time for everyone to become informed on the subject and to comment in time.

Thank you


